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STATE OF MINNESOTA FIRST MEETING
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES NINETY-FOURTH SESSION

PUBLIC SAFETY FINANCE & POLICY COMMITTEE
MINUTES

Representative Paul Novotny, Chair of the Public Safety Finance & Policy Committee called the
meeting to order at 3:00 PM. on 21 January 2025, in Room 120 of the State Capitol Building.

The Committee Legislative Assistant noted the roll.
Members present:

NOVOTNY, Paul, Chair
WITTE, Jeff, Vice Chair
BLISS, Matt

DURAN JR, Bidal
ENGEN, Elliott
HARDER, Bobbie
HUDSON, Walter
REPINSKI, Aaron
SCHWARTZ, Erica
STIER, Terry

A quorum was present.

Shane Myre, President of the Minnesota Police and Peace Officers Association gave a
presentation on the Minnesota Police and Peace Officers Association.

Chair Novotny recessed the meeting at 3:16 p.m.
Chair Novotny reconvened the meeting at 4:10 p.m.

James Stuart, Executive Director and CEO of the Minnesota Sheriffs Association, gave a
presentation on the Minnesota Sheriffs Association.

Brady Juell, Chief of the Savage Police Department gave a presentation of the Minnesota Chiefs
of Police Association.

Chair Novotny adjourned the meeting at 4:45 p.m.
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